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Welcome!  A church family is a gift and we hope you truly 
feel a sense of belonging.  It all reduces down to love.  We 
are called to love God with our all our beings and then, with 
His love flowing in, turn toward others and share the love.  
May you know God’s love.  And be clearly reminded...God 
loves you!  We love you in God’s love.  Happy Sabbath.

Welcome

Worship 9:30am



WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Sa TODAY
9:30 am Worship Service 

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
12:15 pm Fellowship Meal

8:31 pm Sabbath Ends

S MAY   12

M MAY   13

T MAY   14
9:00 am Community Services

W MAY   15
6:30 am Prayer Meeting
7:00 pm Estudio Bíblico en Español

Th MAY   16
7:00 pm Adult Bible Study

F MAY   17
8:38 pm Sabbath Begins

Sa MAY   18
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
8:39 pm Sabbath Ends

Looking for an easy way to download the church 
app and stay in the know? Just scan this qr code  
with your smart phone and follow the instructions 
for iPhone or Android.



1.	 Happy Mother’s Day!  We offer a prayer of gratitude and encouragement 
for all the mothers and women in our church community who have loved us 
so well. We thank God for their faith, devotion, courage, and kindness. We 
ask God to bless them, give them joy, peace, hope! Thank you, God, for 
these heroes among us.

2.	 Fellowship Meal: May 11 Join us for our monthly Fellowship Meal TODAY 
in the Fellowship Hall following Sabbath School time. Please bring enough 
food for your family plus a little extra to help feed our guests. 

3.	 Prayer Gathering Spring Series As we embrace the blossoming season 
of Spring, we're excited to have started the spring series of early morning 
Wednesday prayer gatherings. Continuing through the first half of June, join 
us for moments of reflection and prayer every Wednesday morning from 
6:30 a.m. to 7 a.m. Let's come together in faith and fellowship as we journey 
through this season. 

4.	 Tuition Assistance Applications Applications for the 2024-2025 school 
year are now available. If you would like to apply for tuition assistance 
to attend one of the Adventist schools in our conference, please submit 
your application to David Gonzales at davidgonzales82@gmail.com or the 
church office.

5.	 Community Parking Lot Sale The Annual Beaverton Church Community 
Parking Lot Sale will be happening on Sunday July 14 this year. If you are 
doing your spring cleaning and have items you know are still useable, but 
your looking to get rid of them please think of our Tualatin Valley Pathfinder 
Club. They will be having a spot at the Sale to help continue to raise funds 
for the NAD International Pathfinder Camporee, which is August 5 – 11 of 
this year. We will be putting out more information regarding how you can 
volunteer to help at this important community event or even have a place 
for your own sale. Questions – Please contact Bret McKay (503) 577-4686.

6.	 TVA Workbee TVA is having its last workbee of the school year on Sunday, 
May 19th at 9 am. They are focusing on lawn care, pressure washing, 
cleaning, organizing, weed control, and placing rock and bark. Come help 
prepare the school for summer!

7.	 Abba’s Child Grief Camps at Big Lake Youth Camp: Death in the 
immediate family can be devastating for a child. Abba’s Child Grief Camps 
provide much needed support to grieving children with trained counselors 
and fun camp activities. If you know a child who has experienced the 
recent loss of a parent or sibling, please visit www.abbaschild.org for more 
information. Big Lake is hosting two special Abba’s Child Grief Camps this 
summer: Abba’s Child Junior (ages 9-12) June 30 – July 5, and Abba’s 
Child Teen (ages 13-16) August 4 - 9. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
8.	 Oregon Adventist Men's Chorus Concert You are invited to enjoy 

"Songs of Hope and Joy" at the Oregon Adventist Men's Chorus concert 
on Sabbath, May 18 at the Sunnyside Seventh-Day Adventist Church.  
There will be two identical concerts at 3:30 and 7:00 PM.  Free tickets are 
required, and available at OAMCMinistry.org/tickets, or call (503) 454-6476.  
Register early, as seating is limited!  Sunnyside SDA Church is at 10501 SE 
Market St. in Portland.

9.	 Estudio Bíblico en Español/Spanish Bible Study Estan cordialmente 
invitados los dias Miercoles a las 7pm, en el columbian room, al culto de 
oración y estudios biblicos en español. 
You are cordially invited on Wednesdays at 7pm, in the Columbia Room, 
to a prayer service and Bible studies in Spanish.

10.	Enroll at TVA  Join the TVA family. There are 2024-2025 openings available 
in Preschool - 11th Grade so enroll now! Christ-centered education, Hands 
-on learning, Small class sizes, Caring teachers and staff, STEM curriculum. 
For more information, call the school office at 503-649-5518 or email at 
tva@tualatinvalleyacademy.org.

11.	Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church 
become your new church home? Let us help you get your church 
membership transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@
beavertonsda.com to notify us that you would like to start the membership 
transfer process. Our clerk will reach out to get things started. 

12.	Sponsor a Floral Arrangement Arrangements can be sponsored for 
1st and 3rd Sabbaths each month. Contact Sandra via the app, email at 
sandraduke@gmail.com, or phone at 971-269-6940.

13.	Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are 
no longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the icon with 
your initials (upper right) and select Notifications and check that the desired 
notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General category 
should be enabled, others are optional. 

14.	Happy May Birthdays! A list of May birthdays is available at the Welcome 
Desk. If you notice a birthday missing, please email the church office at 
office@beavertonsda.com



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
15.	ADRA donation changes ADRA will now have only 5 donation categories 

that you can give to.  These changes have already been made in 
Adventist Giving.  If you had recurring donations to any of the old ADRA 
categories (for example ADRA Africa or ADRA Middle East) you will need 
to select one of the new categories to donate to.   
ADRA  
ADRA is the global humanitarian arm of the Seventh-day Adventist 
Church delivering relief and development assistance to individuals in more 
than 120 countries. Gifts to ADRA will provide families with emergency 
aid in times of crisis or natural disaster and longer-term, sustainable 
assistance to people battling chronic hunger, homelessness, and other 
life-threatening challenges, so they can live as God intended. 
ADRA Health Programs  
Poor health is often at the heart of poverty and suffering. Here are some 
ways giving to the ADRA Health fund helps build healthier lives for those 
we serve; improving access to safe water sources, providing hygiene and 
sanitation solutions, helping families access nourishing food, supporting 
pregnant women and mothers, and delivering reliable health support. 
ADRA Education Programs  
Education for all helps safeguard against chronic poverty, violence, abuse, 
exploitation, and even reduces vulnerability to natural disasters. Here are 
some ways giving to the ADRA Education fund helps remove obstacles to 
learning: providing access to primary, secondary, and tertiary education, 
delivering school supplies, uniforms, and other resources, teaching adult 
literacy classes, and providing technical and vocational education. 
ADRA Livelihood Programs  
Livelihood training is a key contributor to breaking the cycle of poverty. 
Here are some ways giving to the ADRA Livelihoods fund will help end 
generational poverty; empowering savings and loan groups in vulnerable 
communities, preparing communities for climate resiliency, training 
farmers to improve their methods, and empowering women to become 
business leaders in their communities.  
ADRA Emergency Response and Preparedness  
When disaster strikes, those whose lives are the most at risk are often 
furthest from help. Every year, ADRA responds to more than 100 
emergencies around the world: earthquakes, hurricanes, floods, droughts, 
civil strife, and more. Contributions to the ADRA Emergency Response 
and Preparedness fund will help support a global network of offices and 
partners to quickly mobilize resources and bring relief to the hardest-hit 
areas. 



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Update for Gil Messenger.   Gil had a successful surgery on Thursday, 5/2 

and was able to come home on Friday afternoon.  Thank you for all your 
prayers for the surgery, the Lord's healing Hand and for a speedy recovery.   
Penny and Gil.  (5/3)

	■ Please pray for Trish Deveny and all of Beverly Manning's family.  On 
Wednesday afternoon, May 1, Beverly peaceful slipped into the sleep of 
death.  Her family knows that her eternity is secure but it is still hard to lose 
such a precious woman. (5/2)

	■ Update on Charlotte Miles.  She continues recovery with Physical Therapy 
and is slowly gaining strength.    Please continue to pray for ongoing healing 
and renewed strength.   (5/1)

	■ Cindy Mohr requests prayer for Lyndon Ringstaff.  You may recall he & his 
wife, Bianca, were members of Beaverton church starting around 2006 or 
2007.  Lyndon retired from nursing and they moved to KY several years 
ago.  Lyndon has been diagnosed with Stage-4 pancreatic cancer and 
is in considerable pain.  Let's pray for strength, courage and good pain 
management and for wisdom for his medical term and for Bianca as well.  (5/1)

	■ Let's pray for Peggy O'Neil.  Last week Peggy was found unconscious, in 
need of CPR and a 911 response.  Her initial diagnosis was dire.  However, 
she had pulled through and is doing much better but what took place is still 
a mystery.  She is still in need of much prayer.  (4/24)

	■ Please pray for Sita Levu's family.  Last week our sister Sita passed away 
in her sleep.  She was a kind-hearted lady and often helped with community 
services.  Her memorial service was May 5.  (4/24)

	■ Charlotte Miles sends the following request:  "Val Lapinsky, (96 years old) a 
long-time member of Beaverton SDA Church had a stroke.   She now lives 
in Florida where her daughter Carolyn takes care of her. Val watches the 
Beaverton SDA church service every Sabbath on her computer. Please pray 
for her recovery and God's blessings."  (4/18)

	■ David Brown sent an update on his brother.  "Prayers of thanks for my 
brother, Donald Brown. He is on the road to recovery and was able to travel 
to see his family."  Thank you, Jesus for more answers to our prayers.  (4/18)

	■ Update from Joanne Marks on her friend, Margaret Kirk.  "Praise! My friend 
sends BIG THANKS for your prayers. Margaret had preliminary spinal 
treatment yesterday (numbing) & said it worked!!! No pain! She is so relieved 
& happy! Now she can have the surgery & will be asking for our prayers 
again. She feels hopeful after being in pain for 9 months. Praise God ".  (4/12) 



PRAISES & REQUESTS 

PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate the 
’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 horizontal lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 

	■ Pray for those affected by the wars in Russia and Ukraine and those in Israel 
and Palestine.  Pray for an end to the evil we are seeing in our world.  May 
Jesus come quickly.

	■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.



Snapshot of church finances as of May 8, 2024
MAY 2024 APR 2024 YTD(APR)

Budgeted $29,898 $29,898 $119,592
Received $4,473 $29,943 $96,367
Needed/Surplus $25,425 $45 $23,225
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $29,898 needed each month to 

operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: Disaster & Famine Relief (GC and NAD) 
Offering Focus Next Week: Local Church Budget
Called to Grow: $1,320,009 donated

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$34,420 $206,314

$
  125,960 $

  449,040

Deacon On Duty: Gary Bozeman				          
Jane Bozeman 

Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Leon Colburn
Lets Mponwane	
Clara Kelly

AdventistGiving.org (Beaverton Adventist Church)


